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“The purpose of the society shall be the collection, preservation and dissemination of knowledge about the history 

of Lyon County and to relate it to the history of the region and the state of Minnesota.” 

 

 

 

City of Marshall 

344 W Main St. 

Marshall, MN 56258 

 

July 10, 2025 

 

Dear City of Marshall, 

  

 The Lyon County Historical Society (LCHS) requests $29,000 for the 

fiscal year of 2026.  As a non-profit organization, LCHS receives income from 

Lyon County, the City of Marshall, museum memberships, donations, and grants.  

Your support for LCHS allows us to fulfill our Mission Statement:  

 

“The purpose of the society shall be the collection, preservation and dissemination 

of knowledge about the history of Lyon County and to relate it to the history of the 

region and the state of Minnesota.” 

 

 The Lyon County Historical Society is excited to continue promoting the 

Lyon County Museum to residents of Marshall, Lyon County, and visitors to learn 

and appreciate the history of the city of Marshall and Lyon County.  Thank you for 

your support.  

 

 Enclosed is LCHS’s 2024 year-end financial statement and 2024 Annual 

Report.    

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Jennifer Andries 

Executive Director 
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